Mr. Philip Stockton, President, First National Bank of Boston, Boston, Massachusetts.

Dear Mr. Stockton:

I wish to thank you for your wire of February 12th extending an invitation to me to make your residence my headquarters while I am in Boston on February 16th.

I am not sure that I am staying over night in Boston. It may be that I will leave that same evening for New York. I understand that arrangements have been made for me to stay at the Algonquin Club, and a card extending me the privileges of the club has been forwarded to me. I am bringing Mr. Clayton, my assistant, with me. For these reasons, I believe it would be best for me to stay at the club as previously arranged.

I assure you that your thoughtfulness and proffered hospitality are very much appreciated. I hope I may have an opportunity to visit and become better acquainted with you while I am in Boston.

Sincerely yours,

M. S. Eccles, Governor.

Maray saca

